
 

 

6th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Eco-Refill Shop 

 
The Riverside Eco-Committee have been working incredibly hard over the last few months to bring 
something very special to the school community. On Monday the 13th of June 2022 we will be launching 
Riverside Refills – a refill shop where you will have the opportunity to buy hand soap, washing up liquid 
and body wash. Products will be sold in 500ml quantities only. We encourage you to bring your own 
bottle to be refilled, though we will have refillable bottles available to purchase at the shop too. Our prices 
are as follows: 
 
Washing up liquid (500ml) - £1.50 
Hand soap (500ml) - £2.25 
Body wash (500ml) - £2.50 
Tall bottle for life with a pump - £1.40 
Short bottle with a flip top lid - £1.20 
 
On the day of the launch, the shop will be open from 8:45am until 9am, then again from 3pm until 
3:15pm. Please do bring coins to pay for your purchases as we will have very little change to begin with. 
All profits made from the sales will go back into the school, so all purchases are greatly appreciated! 
 
Please feel free to ask me if you have any questions,  
 

 

Mrs Gelderbloem 
Year 2 Class Teacher 


